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Church Events  

Jan. 2: JAM resumes, 6 pm  
  
Jan. 8: Meeting Night, 7 pm  
  
Jan. 15: Ruth Circle, 2 pm  
    
           Leadership Cncl, 7 pm  
  
Jan. 20: Town Hall Mtng,  
                                      11 am  
  
Jan. 21: Newsletter    
   submission deadline, 9 am  

  

        Serendipity Circle, 7 pm  
  
Jan. 22: Rebekah Crl, 1:30 
pm  

.ȅ wƻǎŜ aΦ CƛŦŜ  Town Hall January 20  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for the next Town Hall Meeting on Sunday, January 20 

after worship (approximately 11:15), to hear an update on the 

Capital Campaign and building remodel.  

  

Nicole LeBarron Thompson, President of Station 19 Architects, 

will be there to present a high level overview of the proposed 

major changes to update our building.  

 

Known for their church remodels, Station 19 Architects is an 

award -winning firm that seeks to tailor each project to the 

church they are working with. Visit station19.com  for more infor-

mation and a video about their process for helping churches 

spread the Good News.  

 

Capital Campaign Chairman Tyler Sunderman says òThe re-

model will occur in stages with the first focus being on the sanc-

tuary, the narthex and making the bathrooms handicap acces-

sible.ó Join us on Sunday, Jan. 20 at 11:15 with questions. 

http://www.station19.com


I write this after the longest night in the Northern 

Hemisphere.  Christmas  comes just days later. The darkness 

is interrupted by the story of a new beginning for the Light 

of the world breaks the darkness, sending us hope, love, joy 

and peace.     

ËMay the idea of Christõs presence in your life intrigue you, 

make you feel restless until  the Love you crave captures 

your heart.    

ËMay the presence of Christ whom you achingly seek, find you in your darkness 

and bring Joy as you leave the darkness behind.    

ËMay the incarnate baby restore your Hope in a caustic world and may the Peace 

of Christ transform your enemies into friends.    

ËMay  Christmas  be more than a season, but a beginning of forever in this New 

Year.                                                                                                                  Pastor Terri  

Prayer for New Year  

Pastor Terri Horn 

United Methodist Women  

Did you knowé? 

The mission focus of the United Methodist Women (UMW) is concentrated on women, children, 

and youth. This mission focus may be local, national, or global. With the help of the Missions 

Committee, one of the ways the Le Sueur UMW fulfills this mission locally is to provide scholarships 

for children and youth to attend church camp each summer.  

What a great way to develop faith and become closer to Jesus!  

Email Margo Bjork , Lori King , and Judy Dahn  with questions or ideas for the UMW.  

Love to read? Visit unitedmethodistwomen.org/readingprogram  for lists of recommended books topics 

such as making the church welcoming, finding the humor in getting older, and the divide among social 

and racial classes.  

Passionate about justice for all? Visit unitedmethodistwomen.org/action . From economic justice to human 

trafficking, this page includes documentaries and stories of those standing up others without a voice.  

Want to learn more about the National UMW? Visit unitedmethodistwomen.org/umwnews  to sign up for 

their newsletter.  

mailto:bjork.margo@gmail.com
mailto:parent.in.training.mn@gmail.com
mailto:dahnrn@aol.com
https://www.unitedmethodistwomen.org/readingprogram
https://www.unitedmethodistwomen.org/action
https://www.unitedmethodistwomen.org/umwnews


 

Thank you  
 

We Lift In Prayer  
 

ËThe congregation and pastor of Church in the Maples United Methodist in Norwood Young 

America. The 160 year old building caught fire on December 9th and had to be demolished.  

ËOur brothers and sisters in Christ throughout the world  

Dear Le Sueur UMC,  

I want to thank you for the lovely 

plant, candy, and little snowman. It is 

greatly appreciated! I am pleased 

that you are all thinking of me. I miss 

not being able to come to church 

more often.  

Love,  

Pat Baringer  

 

Dear UMW,  

Godõs Blessings and Eternal love and 

grace from Karen Hague   

 

Dear UMW,  

My wife and I would like to thank you 

for the beautiful poinsettia you deliv-

ered to us. It brings a little Christmas 

cheer to our room. Thank you so much 

for your thoughtfulness.  

Merry Christmas to all!  

Jim and Dolores LaCroix  

Dear Church,  

THANK YOU for the gifts you sent. That 

was so nice of you! I love them and I 

want everyone to know how grateful I 

am.  

Thank you for thinking of me.  

Darlene Malz  

 

 

Dear UMW,  

I would like to sincerely thank you for 

the beautiful poinsettia, fun holiday 

decorations, and all the delicious 

Christmas candy and cookies. Thanks 

for making my holiday season so mem-

orab le! 

 

Thank you, Jan Dickinson, for your nice 

visit and for delivering it all.  

 

With much appreciation,  

Ralph King  



 

 

 

 

 

JAM (Jesus And Me)  

Wednesdays, 6 -7:30 pm  

Family Meal begins at 6 pm  

 
Parents, visit deepbluekids.com/resources/  for 

additional materials such as activity and color-

ing pages, a word wall, and an origami how -to.  

 

 

For family talking points:  

deepbluekids.com/resources/3/free -stuff-for-

parents  

 

 

Jam Lessons:  
1/2 Simeon and Anna  

Luke 2: 25-38 

 

1/9 Magi seek a healer  

Matthew 2: 1 -12 

 

1/16 Jesus Heals  

Luke 4: 38-44 

 

1/23 Jesus Heals a Young Woman  

Mark 5:21 -24, 35-43 

 

1/30 Jesus Heals Ten Men  

Luke 17: 11-19 

 

 

The Missions Team and other volunteers 

delivered 24 Holiday Boxes to hungry 

families and elderly in need in the Le 

Sueur-Henderson area. Filled with meat, 

fruits, and veggies, the boxes reached 

everyone from an eighty -five year -old 

woman who lived alone to a family of 

ten. See more on page 6.  

 
 

Mission Offerings in January  

Donations and Noisy Pig offerings will go 

to Reach Renew Rejoice. For more infor-

mation, visit the Conference website: 

minnesotaumc.org/reach -renew -rejoice . 

 

Walk to Emmaus  

 
There is still time to participate in the Walk 

to Emmaus!  

 

The menõs walk is January 17-20. 

The womenõs walk is January 24-27. 

Both are located in Good Councel in 

Manakato.  

 

Click HERE for more information.  

Click HERE to sign up.  

Sign up for their free newsletter HERE. 

 

òThe Walk to Emmaus changed my faith 

permanently. I have a stronger faith in 

God and often lean on the lessons I 

learned there.ó Emmaus walker and 

Member of LS UMC  

 

mnemmaus.org  

Missions Corner  

JAM Corner  

https://www.deepbluekids.com/resources/
https://www.deepbluekids.com/resources/3/free-stuff-for-parents
https://www.deepbluekids.com/resources/3/free-stuff-for-parents
https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Luke+2%3A+25-38&version=CEB
https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+2%3A+1-12&version=CEB
https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Luke+4%3A+38-44&version=CEB
https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Mark+5%3A21-24%2C+35-43&version=CEB
https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Luke+17%3A+11-19&version=CEB
https://www.minnesotaumc.org/reach-renew-rejoice
http://www.mnemmaus.org/site/default.asp?sec_id=180014908
http://www.mnemmaus.org/page/180014908/180087619/Walk-Related-Forms
http://www.mnemmaus.org/site/cpage.asp?cpage_id=180115805&sec_id=180014908
http://www.mnemmaus.org/site/default.asp?sec_id=180014908


Announcements  

Love Jesus? Love Kids?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our JAM program is growing and needs 

a Children & Youth leader. This is a 10 - 

15 hour/week position. Apply or refer a 

friend. Job will be posted on Indeed, or 

email a resume to the office .  

Pledges  

Itõs never too late to turn your pledge in. Mail it to the office in the envelope provided or drop it in 

the offering plate. Or Click HERE to complete your pledge and schedule an automatic payment.  

Interested in building up your 

community?  

 

 

 

 

Small groups are a great way to  

strengthen your faith and get to know 

your friends and neighbors. If you are in-

terested in joining or coordinating an up-

coming small group, contact the office 

(lesueur.umc@q.com/(507)665 -2314.   

  

Small groups coming soon :  

Yoga/ Mindfulness  

Financial Peace University by Dave Ramsey   

mailto:lesueur.umc@q.com?subject=Children%20and%20Youth%20Leader%20position
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=wWsk24ZWJSTZKsGd1RMKlg0BDvsSG3VIWQCPJNNxD8upkiY7JlDavDsozUE7KG0nFx2NSo8LdUKGuGuF396vbSBbaNZIWZahBbCq7AF4hcGXHubq5Z7ap5JVmPErc4ZeYHCKCZhESjGNQmZ5B-6dxxutW5Mjak6lCRBxs4s0Pl8=&ver=3
https://www.daveramsey.com/fpu?msclkid=9e852a88e28c133521fd76a299a2d384&utm_source=bing&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=FPU%20-%20Branded%20-%20Financial%20Peace&utm_term=financial%20peace%20university&utm_content=Financial%20Peace%20University#in-progress=0


 

Discover how the Spirit is 

moving in our community 

and upcoming ministries to 

share with others.  

Do you have a story or  

upcoming ministry to share?  

 

Send written articles to 

lesueur.umn@q.com  by the 
21st. 

Koinonia (koin �%�–�Q�Y�% )               

definition, Greek = fellowship  

Vision  

Opening doors to share Godõs 

grace  

Mission  

Go and make disciples to trans-

form the world  

Faith Statement  

We are a Christ -centered com-

munity, called to serve, where 

you can come as you are, share 

who you are,  

and experience the power of 

Godõs love. 

Values  

Jesus First | Deeper Faith  

Strong Community | Serve Others  

by Rose M. Fife  

The Christmas Boxes  

 
 

òCan I nominate my friend and her family for a Christ-

mas box? They are having a rough year and Iõd like to 

help.ó 

òDo you still have boxes left? My eighty-five year old 

neighbor lives alone and I know she is struggling.ó 

òI took in my daughter and her children and now there 

are ten of us in the house. I donõt know if we have 

enough food.ó 

òI take care of my special needs son and grandson 

and I would really appreciate this.ó 

òI donõt need help, but my brother does.ó 

 

All December I answer calls like these. The people at 

the other end of the line are usually scared, nervous, 

alone, or just at the end of their rope. They heard about 

the Christmas Boxes through the social worker at the 

schools or a friend in a Bible study, and are audibly re-

lieved to hear someone will help them.  

 

This year, the Missions team and volunteers delivered 

twenty -four boxes to those in need in the Le Sueur -

Henderson area.  

 

The recipients  included several elderly living alone but 

looking out for one another. Several large families, re-

cently displaced and new in Le Sueur, searching for a 

sense of community. And many caregivers, stretching 

what little money and energy they have to care for 

others.  

The boxes include either a turkey or ham (helpful for 

those without a stove), fruit, vegetables and other non -

perishable items.  

Thank you to the Missions Team, volunteers and those 

who donated to make this past Christmas special for 

your fellow neighbors.  


